
The FDA in HMRC
A union for grades
HO and above

The FDA represents managers and professionals in HMRC from  
grades HO and above, including those on the Fast Stream and  
Graduate Training Programmes. We are one of the fastest growing  
unions in the UK and by joining the FDA, you’ll be standing alongside 
more than 22,000 other members.

FDA members working for HMRC belong to our ARC section. 

If you are a HO grade or above, here’s why you should join:

•	 Helping you to get a promotion 
The FDA has a great track record in helping members to progress 
their careers through our targeted Success Profiles offer. We have a 
whole suite of specialist courses to help you be successful. 

•	 Free, high quality learning and development 
Last year the FDA helped over 3,000 HMRC staff develop  
their careers through providing high quality leadership and  
management training. 

•	 Providing excellence in individual representation  
Whatever your workplace issue, we will advise and act on your  
behalf, supporting you every step of the way. 

•	 Negotiation 
We fight and win for you on pay, pensions and terms and  
conditions.

To find out more speak to your local FDA rep or visit www.fda.org.uk


